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   GREEN HILL CHURCH OF CHRIST 

11706 LEBANON ROAD  P.O. BOX 756   Mt. Juliet, TN  37121                                               

                                                                       Office Phone 615-758-7634      

            e-mail:  greenhillcoc@gmail.com                                

www.greenhillchurchofchrist.com  

 
 
Middle Tennessee School of Preaching  
& Biblical Studies 
P.O.Box 288 
College Grove, TN 37046-0288 
 
C. K Ponnusamy 
Church of Christ 
Door  #34/2 Sakthinagar 
South Gandigramam 
Karur 639004 
T.N.S. India 
 
 

Preaching the Gospel 
WZTV Channel 17 
 
 

We prayerfully and financially  
support: 

 
 
The Churches of Christ Disaster Relief 
                                                          

Gospel Broadcasting Network 
WWW.GBNTV.ORG 
 
 

Potters Children’s Home 
2350 Nashville Rd 
Bowling Green, KY 42102-0479 
 

 
Nashville Inner City Ministry 
1000 Apex Street 
Nashville TN 37206 

 
 
 
 
Tennessee Children’s Home 
P O Box 10 
Spring Hill TN 37174 
 
WORLD BIBLE SCHOOL 
(Mail evangelism through 
 Bible Correspondence Courses) 
 
 

Memphis School of Preaching 
3950 Forest Hill Irene Rd 
Memphis  TN  38125-2585 
 

 

GREEN HILL CHURCH OF CHRIST 
P.O. BOX 756 
11706 LEBANON ROAD 
MT. JULIET, TN 37121 

 

Where visitors are always our welcomed guests, and members share  

opportunities to serve the Lord, God is revealed to man through  

the Bible, and through a knowledge of the Bible, man comes to know God. Page 8 

                                                         SCHEDULE OF ASSEMBLIES 
 
Lord’s Day  9:00 am Worship Elders Richard Kendall          615-883-4428 
                             10:20-11am Bible Classes    Lance Vail                 615-454-0499 
  5:00 pm Worship       
                                                                                                             
Wednesday 6:00 PM Bible Classes 
  Minister Mike Baker                  407-982-0781 
 
                                Deacons        Robert Evans             615-758-9386  
    Kenneth Lawrence     615-754-4132 
                        Tex Mitchell                 615-883-5946 
                                                                                                                        Scott Vaden                615-478-9687 
                                                                                                                        Larry Walker               615-449-2874 
                        Jerry Wright                 615-758-8993  

    

 

 

Welcome 
Mike & Carla Baker 

 
 

www.greenhillchurchofchrist.com 

email: greenhillcoc@gmail.com  



 

MAY VOLUNTEERS 
 

Communion   
Lance & Medina Vail 

 
Food Committee 

Kathy Kendall 
 

  Hospital Helpers 
Closed 

 
Mailing Out Cards 

Robbie Walker 
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Our troops need our prayers for  
strength, endurance and safety 

 
Jennifer Adams 
Alex Goolsby 

Adam Netherton 
 

             HAPPY ANNIVERSARY  
 
David & Becky Begarly                   5/7 
Darrell & Brenda Blankenship        5/14 
Lonnie & Ann Watts                        5/20 
Glenn & Madolyn Pardue               5/26 
Charles & Carolyn Koudelka          5/27 
Terry & Jackie Moser                      6/1 
Bobby & Kathy Vandergriff             6/4 
Richard & Kathy Kendall                 6/10 
Mike & Suzanne Goolsby               6/17 
Fred & Sandy Kennel                      6/18  
Oliver & Brenda Abernathy             6/20  
 

              HAPPY BIRTHDAY  
 
 Marlene Rollins                               5/8 
Keith Ramsey                                   5/8 
Stephen Zollman                              5/8 
Baya Dewald                                    5/11 
Tex Mitchell                                      5/16 
Charles Koudelka                             5/18 
Tatum Whitehouse                           5/19 
Gene Owen                                      5/27 
  

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 
DENNIS ADAMS, PARKER BOONE, MARY ALICE 
DAVIS, (sister of Ruth Cole ) BRIAN DODSON, BEBE 
DORRIS, JACKIE DORRIS, NANCY LANE EDWARDS,  
MICKI ENOCH, JEAN GARRETT, MARY GOODALL, 
BILLY HENRY, RICHARD KENDALL, CHUCK 
KOUDELKA, KENNETH LAWRENCE, CHARLOTTE 
LOYD, BONELL MCBROOM, BILL PAULY, BURTON 
PAULY, RICHARD  PORTER (friends of Carolyn  
Koudelka), GUNNER SADDLER, CHARLES SMITH, 
FAY SMITH, JENNIFER SALMON, RUTH 
SNODGRASS, ROCHELLE WEAVER (sister of Jessie 
Adkins), JEFF WATTS,  WAYNE WOOLEY, BARBARA 
WILKERSON, AUSTON YOUNG, STEPHEN ZOLL-
MAN. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CARE GROUP will meet tonight after the evening worship service in the fellowship hall. 
The food will be catered for the meeting. There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board 
for those who are staying to eat.  

SYMPATHY: Our beloved Houston Stanton passed away last week. There was  a Gather-
ing of Family and Friends on Wednesday here at the church building. He will be greatly 
missed. Remember his daughter Teresa Jackson and his son William Stanton and his 
grandchildren. 

 

WELCOME: Mike & Carla Baker 395 Devon Chase Hill Unit 803 Gallatin, TN 37066. 407-
982-0781. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SHUT-IN OF THE WEEK: Gladys Deatrick is our shut-in of the week. Her address is 
309 Hillview Drive, Mt Juliet, TN 37122. Calls, visits, cards and prayers help to lift the spir-
its and bring joy to these precious souls, and any recognition is meaningful to them. 
 

Pantry item for the week...canned chili  

No man ever injured his 

eyesight by looking on the 

bright side of things. 

HUMBLE YOURSELF 

 

“Humble yourselves in the sight of the Lord, and He will lift you up”. 
These are the words of James 4:10 as he reminds his readers that God pulls away 

from the proud and arrogant but draws near those who are lowly in spirit. Jesus 

had stated of the poor in spirit, “theirs is the kingdom of God.” 



 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK : 
Make plans to attend Wednesday evening Bible Study. We have classes for all ages, where 
we can study the word of God in detail. The studies will increase our Bible knowledge and 
strengthen our spiritual being. 
 
MAY 1: Care Group Meeting and meal after evening worship  (6:00pm) 
MAY 3: Ladies Tuesday Morning Bible Class (10:30am) 

 
 
 
WHAT’S HAPPENING WEEKS AHEAD: 

 
MAY 10: Ladies Tuesday Morning Bible Class (10:30am) 

MAY 29: Fifth Sunday and lunch 
JUNE 5: Care Group Meeting and meal after evening worship  (6:00pm) 
JUNE 13-16: Vacation Bible School (6:00 pm– 8:00 pm) 

 

If scheduled and unable to serve, please call 
Larry Walker 615-449-2874 or the church office. 
615-758-7634. If you want to participate in the 
service in any way, please let Larry know. 

                                             WELCOME VISITORS 
It is our utmost concern to worship God as closely as possible to the way the church in the 
first century did. We use the examples of the Bible to conduct our services. We pray that you 
will be encouraged by our service, and will feel free to ask us any questions you might have. 
Please remain after worship service so we can have a chance to meet you. 

NURSERY                                                           
For those in need of a cry-room, there is one  room in back of the auditorium on the right. 
There is also a full nursery. Go through the door on the left of the pulpit and down the hall 
to the left. There are changing tables in the ladies’ and men's restrooms in the foyer. 
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 OUR SICK & PRAYER LIST 

STATISTICS FOR THE PAST WEEK      
SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP ATTENDANCE                     146                                                
SUNDAY MORNING BIBLE CLASS ATTENDANCE                 68          
SUNDAY EVENING WORSHIP ATTENDANCE                        48               
WEDNESDAY BIBLE CLASS ATTENDANCE                           45         
CONTRIBUTION                                                                      $3846                                                                                                                                                                    
            

 SERVE IN THE ASSEMBLIES  
  
SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP 
                               May 1                 May 8 
Announcements R Kendall          R Kendall 
Lead Singing      D Begarly          D Begarly 
Read Scripture M Windsor         R Hollars 
Lead Prayer    M Rollins           S Vaden  
Communion       J Hurt                 M Rollins 
East    S Vaden            R Evans 
    T Moser             J Kennedy 
    B Vandergriff     B Powers  
                            L Walker            L Walker      
West                   F Kennel            J Wright 
                            J Kennedy         L Watts 
                            K Lawrence       G Owen 

                            L Vail               L Vail 
                            
Prayer     J Wright            K George           
 
 
SUNDAY EVENING 
                              May 1                May 8 
Lead Singing     D Begarly         D Begarly 
Prayer                J Kennedy        M Windsor 
Communion       S Vaden           R Kendall   
Prayer                R Evans           F Kennel 
         
 
WEDNESDAY EVENING 
                             May 4                May 11 
Lead Singing    D Begarly          D Begarly 
Prayer               R Kendall          R Kendall 
Prayer               L Vail                 S Vaden 

LINDA WALKER: cousin of Larry Walker 
and Jackie Moser has stage 4 brain can-
cer. Her address is c/o Tonya Evans  
5925-B Franklin Road, Lebanon, TN 
37090. 
ALAN SMITH: son of Fay and Kenneth 
Smith had surgery last week for thyroid 
cancer. He came home last Wednesday 
and is recovering well. 
 
 
 
 
THOSE ON LAST WEEK SICK LIST... 
RUTH SNODGRASS, ANN PHILLIPS,  
LIVER ABERNATHY 

 

 

 

 
 

Glory in His holy name; 
Let the hearts of those rejoice who 

seek the Lord! 
Seek the Lord and His strength; 

Seek His face evermore! 
 

Psalm 105:3-4 
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DAILY BIBLE READINGS 
Follow this schedule, and you will read 

through the Bible in 365 days.  
  
  Sunday                 Rev.             7-9 
                                                        
  Monday                Rev.             10-12 
   
  Tuesday               Rev.             13-15 
              
  Wednesday          Rev.             16-18 
   
  Thursday              Rev.             19-21   
                            
  Friday                   Rev.              22  
 
  Saturday              Genesis        1-3  
 

      

PREACHING THE GOSPEL 
 

Sundays @ 7:30 am WUXP-TV30  
Cliff Goodwin   

(Comcast channel 14) 
                  ptgwjw@aol.com 
 
 

IN SEARCH OF THE  
LORD’S WAY 

 
Sundays @  7:00 am  

on WUXP-TV 30 
                  Phil Sanders           
   (www.searchtv.org) 

Friendly Reminder... 
please adjust cell phones 
prior to  services.   
    Thank you 

 

GOD IS A SUN 
 

Have you ever been outside in the early morning when it was cool outside? 

Then when the sun came up and its rays hit you, you immediately felt warmer. 

Or maybe you live in a place where it snows a lot. Even when it is still cold 

enough for the snow to be on the ground, if you stand still where the  

sun’s rays can be on you, you will feel warmer. 

 

The sun’s rays also help plants grow. Without the sun’s rays the plants  

could not grow. The proper amount of sun makes the plants very healthy.  

People even need sunlight. The sunlight activates some chemicals in the body 

that then help make the body healthy.  

 
In Psalm 84:11 we read, “for the Lord God is a sun and shield; the  

Lord will give grace and glory: no good thing will He withhold  

from them that walk uprightly.” 

 
God is the sun of our spiritual life. He gives us exactly what we need  

to live the proper and healthy spiritual life. There is something we have to 

  do to receive the grace and glory from God. We must walk uprightly. 

 
The only way to know how to walk uprightly is to study the Bible.  

We must get the wisdom from it to do what God wants us to do. 
 

 

So keep reading your Bible. 

 

 

From the Desk of  

Darrell Blankenship 

 
 

January of 2019 I was honored to accept the 

position as your pulpit minister. The last 40 

months have been some of the most enjoyable 

times I have spent preaching. We have  

rejoiced as we have buried many of our  

faithful brothers and sisters. Brenda and I 

found Green Hill to be a great place and we 

hope we are leaving it even better than we 

found it. We have made some incredible 

friends that will be for lifetime. Thanks for the 

incredible reception the most generous money 

tree but most of all for the love and memories.  

Remember we are still in Mount Juliet  

and just a phone call away.  

 

See you soon, 

The Blankenships 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


